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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, April 4, 2018

“Call unto me, and I will answer thee...”

What a blessing to know that God hears us when we call to him in prayer! We want to thank each of you
who have prayed for God’s provision in our lives and ministry. We are excited to announce that we have bought
our tickets to fly to Cambodia! We will be flying out of San Francisco on August 215 of this year. God provided
abundantly and gave us three tickets for the price of one! We are very grateful for how God has shown Himself
strong in our lives and has gone before us in our journeys.

News from the Road

Our deputation travels have truly been a blessed time. During the months of February and March we
presented the ministry in 14 different churches in Arizona and New Mexico. After 15 months of traveling, we are
now at 81% of our needed support! God has been good! We will continue to have meetings in New Mexico and
Texas during April and May.

Prayer Requests

Pray that God would bring in the remaining 19% support.
Pray for safety and health as we travel.

3. Pray for wisdom as we finish the necessary tasks associated
with an international move.

4. Pray for Cambodia!

Thank you for your continued prayer and support, Please make support checks payable to

Valley Bible Baptist Church and write
Shull Family in the memo line.

Randy and Naomi Shull Sending Church: Support Address:

PO Box 376 First Baptist Church Valley Bible Baptist Church
Mariposa, CA 95338 PO Box 376 56 Arroyo Seco Circle
(505) 419-1282 Mariposa, CA 95338 Espafiola, NM 87532

shulls2cambodia@gmail.com
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